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We are moving into the final week of school be-
fore we break up for the summer holidays, so 
just a few reminders. There will be no Forest 
School for YR and Y1 this week, so no need to 

bring any waterproofs on Tuesday. 

On Wednesday aŌernoon there will be an inter-
house sports aŌernoon. So please make sure 

everyone has their PE kits in school thank you. 

Also on Wednesday it is the leavers lunch—
where the year 6’s get to decide the menu for 

the whole school’s lunch for the day. This year it 
is a Roast Chicken Dinner.  

On Thursday we are holding an open aŌernoon 
from 2pm for parents/carers to come into school 
to view children’s books. Children are welcome 

to leave with parents aŌer this.  

Then on our last day on Friday we have our Leav-
ers CelebraƟons. These are being kicked off with 
a performance from class 3 which will be taking 

place in the hall, starƟng at 10.30am prompt. 
Parents of all children in Class 3 (Year 5 and 6) 

are welcome to aƩend.  

Then straight aŌer this we will be moving outside 
for out leaver’s assembly on the field at 11am, 
where we are hoping Mr Brough will be coming 
along to make an appearance. All parents are 
welcome to aƩend this assembly if they wish.  

Finally, a quick reminder that there is a PD Day 
on Monday 2nd September, with children return-

ing to school on Tuesday 3rd September.  
 

17.07.24 Y6 Leavers Lunch 

18.07.24 Open Afternoon—for parents to look 
at school books—2pm 

19.07.24 Leavers Assembly 

19.07.24 Last day of Term 

02.09.24 PD Day 

03.09.24 Back to School 

18.07.24 Nursery LeaverÕs Party—1-2.30pm 

Monday  Chicken Nuggets, Goujons 
or Quorn Dippers 

Tuesday  Spaghetti Bolognaise or 
Cottage Pie 

Wednesday  Leavers Lunch          
Roast Chicken  

Thursday  Sausage and Mash 

Friday  Hot Dogs, Burger or Pizza 
and Chips 

 

Class 1: John and Pavlo 

Class 2: Vinny and Eli 

Class 3: Johnny and Archie D 

Sponsored Walk—We would also like to thank all 
the parents who volunteered to come along and 

walk with the children today, along with all the oth-
er teachers, TA’s and support staff. Without you we 
would not have been able to run this very enjoyable 
event.  We are pleased to say that we have already 
raised a lot of important funds for the school, but 

will let everyone know the total amount next 
week…… there may even be a prize up for grabs for 
the student who manages to get the most sponsor 

money :) 

 

There will be a Nursery Leavers Party taking place on Thurs-
day 18th July between 1 and 2.30pm—all parents are wel-

come to come along and celebrate with us.  

Tot’s has now finished for this school year, so no Tot’s group 
on Friday 19th July—thank you for all your support this year.  






